

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

28th April 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,



Class Group Photographs Tuesday 11th May 2021

Class group photographs will be taken on Tuesday 11th May in the morning. Children should attend school in their smart summer uniform including blazers (Reception to Year 6).

Children will remain within their class bubbles at all times. All appropriate PPE and sanitisation will be used during the photography sessions, as per our protective measures for COVID-19.

Nursery and Pre-School children who attend on a Tuesday will be taken by the Nursery and Pre-School Staff. Due to the on-going pandemic, unfortunately if your child does not usually attend on a Tuesday, we will be unable to invite parents/carers in the school to take part in the group photograph. If you would like to book an additional session for this day, please speak to your child's keyworker to check availability. Additional sessions will be charged at the usual rate.

Photographs will be available to order via the photograph company, details of which will be sent home with the children along with photograph proofs.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher













Telephone: 0151 625 6993

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk